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 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.  

Hey Scott-
Just got off our call with Liisa about 10j stuff and she reminded me that you were
digging in to find out if there were appropriate templates to use for a MOU so that
CPW could be an agent of the Service for the purpose of administering some aspects
of the 10j for wolves in CO. I wanted to check in and see if you have anything along
those lines. I'm not under a lot of pressure to do this right away, but I dont want
this important piece to slip through the cracks - certainly to have it in place prior to
the effective date of 10j/reintroductions. 
Thanks man,
Eric

-- 
Eric Odell
Wolf Conservation Program Manager
Terrestrial Section
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